NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON PROPOSED REVISIONS TO THE AGENCY
UNIFORM TAX EXEMPTION POLICY

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing pursuant to Section 874 of the General Municipal
Law of the State of New York (the “Act”) will be held by the Town of Montgomery Industrial
Development Agency (the “Agency”) on the 13th day of October, 2020 at 1:00 o’clock p.m., local time,
at the office of the Agency located at 110 Bracken Road in the Town of Montgomery, Orange County,
New York in connection with the following matters: Consideration of certain revisions to the Agency’s
Uniform Tax Exemption Policy (“UTEP”). The Existing Policy and the Proposed Policy with revisions
can be viewed on the Agency website: www.montgomeryida.com. Copies of the Existing Policy and
Proposed Policy are available at the Agency’s offices at the address above

The Agency will at said time and place hear all persons with views on the Agency’s UTEP. A
transcript or summary report of the hearing will be made available to the members of the Agency.

Additional information can be obtained from, and written comments may be addressed to: Conor
Eckert, Executive Director, Town of Montgomery Industrial Development Agency, 110 Bracken Road,
Montgomery, New York 12549; Telephone: 845-457-2600.
Dated: September 6] , 2020
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